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Dear Parent/Carer,

The Government has directed that all schools close today from Friday 20th March 2020 until further notice.  
Of course, we are disappointed to be closing the academy, however, we fully support the Government’s decision.
Safeguarding Students
Safeguarding our students will continue to be a priority. On the website, you will find a ‘Report a Concern’ tab. This is to be used to report any safeguarding concerns you may have in relation to a child. Please note that outside of normal academy hours, concerns are to be reported, as usual, to Careline on 0151 233 3800.

Heads of Year will be making weekly contact with families. Please keep mobile phones on and respond to any missed calls by phoning them back or texting to confirm you have received their contact. Failure to do so will result in us following our escalation procedures.
Access to School Work
All students will be expected to complete work during this period of closure. This can be accessed via the academy website at www.asfaonline.org
Work is categorised by year group and subject and can be accessed by clicking on the ‘Student Work’ tab. Under the tab for each subject, there is a contact email address for any subject related enquiries. 
To access the student work, a pin is needed. You have been sent this pin via text message. If you have not received this pin, please click the ‘Report a Concern’ tab and we will resend it to you.

The website will be continually updated so that your child can complete work in line with the curriculum for each subject. 

Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 have been issued with a workbook to be completed using their knowledge organisers. The knowledge organiser can be accessed via the academy website. In addition, Years 7 and 8 have been issued with a reading book and review pack.
Advice for supporting students, links to useful websites and expectations for daily study can be accessed via the academy website using the ‘Parent and Student Update’ tab.
As previously stated, during any closure my main point of communication will be through Twitter and the Academy website. 

I hope that you and your family remain well during this unprecedented time. We look forward to reopening and welcoming back our students in due course. 

Yours sincerely,
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